
Count Location 
 
 
The count for the UK parliamentary general election will be on May 7 2015 at 
Richmond upon Thames College.  
 
ADDRESS:  
Richmond upon Thames College 
Egerton Road 
Twickenham 
Middlesex 
TW2 7SJ 
UK 
 
The count will take place in the Sports Hall.  
 
 
MAP: 
 

 
 
The College is located adjacent to the A316 (Chertsey Road) on the opposite side to 
the Rugby Stadium in Twickenham. There is a parking available – but due to the 
large number of people attending the counts, drivers are advised to park early.  The 
car park can be accessed via the A316 dual carriageway travelling West. 
 
MEDIA REGISTRATION:  
 
All media must have pre-registered before attending either count.  
 
Upon arrival, media must visit the Media Centre, in the building next door to the 
Sports Hall to collect their Access Passes. Those without passes will not be able 
to enter count.  



 
For more information contact: 
Elinor Firth on 07877 148 372 or: e.firth@richmond.gov.uk 


